Charter Township of Bangor Township Election Commission January 26, 2021

The Bangor Township Election Commission held an electronic Zoom meeting on January 26, 2021. The meeting was called to order by Clerk Bublitz at 9:10 a.m.

PRESENT: Clerk Bublitz, Trustee Koch, Trustee Taylor, Bangor Schools Superintendant Matt Schmidt and Bangor Township Schools Administrative Assistant Deb Neumeyer.

Review and discussion held on the 2021 Bangor Township School District Election Consolidation Plan. Matt Schmidt reported the Schools attorney reviewed the agreement and had no changes. Bangor Township Clerk reviewed some changes to the Township Clerk's responsibilities, but otherwise no significant changes were noted.

MOTION Bangor Township Schools – 2021-2024 Consolidation Agreement

Moved by Bublitz, seconded by Koch to approve to take the 2021-2024 Consolidation Agreement to the Township Board for approval. (3 ayes; 0 nays). Motion Carried.

MOTION Adjournment at 9:14 a.m.

Commission consent to adjourn.	(3 ayes; 0 nays).	Motion Carried.	
Submitted as recorded by Dawn I	Bublitz, Clerk.		
Dawn Bublitz Clerk		Approved	